
Dear Committee,

Additionally, I would like to add that both my wife and I are regular kayakers on the Willamette R., and have experienced first hand 
some of the speed/wake boats that disrupt the channel and shoreline. When kayaking on what otherwise is a relatively calm stretch 
of the river, the large wake, (not to mention noise) of larger motorized speed boats completely ruins the natural setting of the river. 
The addition of speed/wake boats has fundamentally changed the experience of being on the Willamette R. to the detriment of 
others that live and recreate on the river. Please vote to limit speed/boats, their size and number on the Willamette River. 

Thank you,
Robert Miller -


